
Unai Leva: in memoriam

Unai was a well-liked and well-respected colleague who worked constantly to
support FRA and his colleagues ever since he joined us in 16 April 2018,
after coming to us from our sister agency, the European Agency for Safety and
Health at Work in his native Bilbao.

FRA has not only lost a valued and dedicated ICT expert, but a cherished
friend who brought joy and professionalism in equal measure in all his
service to the Agency.

Colleagues and friends will miss him greatly. Our thoughts go out to his
family at this challenging time.
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